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From: Brandy Macinnis 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 3:03 PM 
Subject: [External] Re: LOC2022-0333 - 813 67 AV SW 

Good afternoon Jarred, 
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Thank you for following up. KCA has no concerns about the proposed land use 
amendment at this site. The Planning Committee members have requested The City 
consider withholding 3rd reading to the land use amendment until a Development Permit 
has been submitted to allow KCA to review the associated DP for this site. 

Thank you, 

Brandy 
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